

Daniel M. White, Chancellor
P.O. Box 757500
Fairbanks, Alaska 99775-7500
907-474-7112
uaf.chancellor@alaska.edu
www.uaf.edu/chancellor/

March 21, 2019

TO:

UAF Faculty and Staff

FROM:

Daniel M. White, Chancellor

SUBJ:

Response to Request for Surveys and Contact Information

From time to time, you may receive a request from external universities, associations or organizations that ask you to forward a survey to faculty, staff and/or students.

The University of Alaska Fairbanks does not typically distribute or forward contact details of its employees or students. UAF prefers to limit mass communications to university matters only.

If you have a question or concern regarding a request you received, please feel free to contact my office.

DMW:jdp